Dear [Patient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to remind you about the patient
survey we sent to you on [Date]. Your feedback is invaluable to us and plays a crucial role in
improving our services.

If you have already completed the survey, we thank you for your time and input. If not, we
kindly ask you to take a few moments to fill it out using the link below:

Complete the Patient Survey

Your responses will be kept confidential and will help us enhance the quality of care we provide
to all our patients.

Thank you for your attention and support.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Your Organization]
[Contact Information]
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